
 



 

 

 

 

 

This book is posted with the permission of David Meese, 

President of the Jacob P. Miller Reunion. To learn more 

about the annual reunion, call David at 814-442-0980 or 
e-mail him at davidlmeese@gmail.com.   

L. Dietle, April 6, 2024 
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/123174924798590




































































































































































 


